
From: Diana Lynn Kekule [mailto:luvsea33@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:57 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Thank You 

 

Audubon Society of Portland is working with neighbors and tree advocates to reform this 
code and save our city’s large and healthy trees. On January 12 the Planning and 
Sustainability Commission will consider a stopgap proposal to help preserve more large and 
healthy trees by raising mitigation fees for developers. This temporary measure will be put 
in place until Title 11’s preservation standards can be comprehensively reformed. 
 
We hereby testify for the preservation of large and healthy trees! 
 

Kekule Bastron Family and Friends 
 
 
  


